
 

 

 

 

✓ Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday 
✓ Tuesday 2nd May – The school is closed for Teacher strike day unless you have had a space confirmed via 

the office 
✓ PE/Outdoor learning: PE kit with outdoor learning clothes (long sleeved jumper and trousers) to put over the top. 

 
 

Reception ❖ Signup YR Rare Breeds Trip closes on 1st May  
❖ EY 2023-2024 cohort open evening - 4 -5.30pm, 15th May 
❖ Year R hearing screening – 22nd May 
❖ PE – Every Monday 

Year 1 ❖   PE – Monday’s and Tuesday’s 
❖   Signup YR 1 Dover Transport Museum Trip closes on 16th May  

Year 2 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s  
❖ Outdoor learning - Every Wednesday 

Year 3 ❖ PE – Wednesday’s and Thursday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning - Every Wednesday  

Year 4 ❖ Year 4 PE – Every Monday and Wednesday  
❖ Year 4 – Outdoor learning - Every Wednesday  
❖ Year 4 Production - Repton parents will be invited to watch the re-enactment of 

Shakespeare’s Twelfth Night at Wyvern School on Wednesday 28th June (ticketed 2 
o'clock show - 120 parents attending). Children will also be required on Thursday 29th 
June to perform to Wyvern parents at the 10am and 2pm performances. 

❖ Year 4 Friday Assembly – 5th May 

Year 5 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Thursday’s  
❖ Outdoor learning - Every Thursday 
❖ Careers day event – 24th May (We would love for some parents to come along and talk 

about what they do as a job. If you would like to support please do let us know) 

Year 6 ❖ PE – Thursday’s and Friday’s  
❖ Ibn Al-Haytham Class - Outdoor learning 4th May (Year 6 classes will be working on a 3-

week rotation between PE and Outdoor learning. As always, we will remind parents via 
the bulletin of your child’s classes ‘turn’ for outdoor learning) 

❖ SATs week commences – W/B 9th May 
❖ SATs week breakfast club, commencing Tuesday 9th May 2023 – Please consent on 

Arbor if you would like a place for your child  
❖ Please continue to make PGL payments on Arbor to clear balance 
❖ Careers day event – 24th May (We would love for some parents to come along and talk 

about what they do as a job. If you would like to support please do let us know) 



 

Whole school  ❖ The travelling book fair will be visiting us at Repton. There is something for every 
pocket on the book fair to assist with the rise in the cost of living. Approximately 30% 
of titles are under £5! We will take cash at the fair but should you wish to pay using a 
credit or debit card you may do so by scanning the QR code. We will also have a card 
reader. So please do pop by the small hall to see our very own travelling book fair! – 
Wednesday 3rd May (After school) 

❖ Kings coronation celebration – Friday 5th May. Children are 
invited to come into school in red, white and blue. We will be 
offering an ‘afternoon tea’ for the lunch choice and all children 
will be invited to a ‘street party’ in the playground at 2pm. 
Look out for more communications coming soon. 

❖ Football match (Invite only) – 9th May  

❖ There are still spaces on ‘Survival club’ Please contact: 

skillhorizons@gmail.com for more details 

❖ High five netball matches open on Arbor (Invite Only) 

❖ Please be reminded: If you need to contact the office regarding a time sensitive query 
please do call in the first instance. 

❖ Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.  
❖ 10th year celebrations – Come and celebrate 10 

years of Repton Manor Primary School with us on  
Saturday 8th July (More details to follow) 

❖ If your child has a year 6 transition week and this 
falls on an inset day they will still be required to 
attend at their prospective schools 

❖ Competitions: 
❖ Year 4 – 6 competition (Details below). All entries to be returned to miss Lynn. 
❖ All year Groups: The Royally big portrait competition (details below) 
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❖ Opal Play Term 4 
We have added some photos of Opal in Term 4 - please look to see if you can spot your 
child having fun during playtimes: https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-
children/opal-playtimes/opal-playtimes-term-4/ 
❖ Repton Netball Team 
Our Netball Team played their second match last week - have a look to see how they got 
on: https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-children/subjects/pe/repton-manor-
netball-team/ 
 

Family Liaison 
Officer 

❖ Message from Ashford Rural medical services - Our next ADHD / ASC Support Group 
will be held next Thursday, 4th May 2023.  If any parents who are on the waiting list 
for ADHD / ASC or have a diagnosis would be interested, please contact Heather at 
kmicb.arsocial.team@nhs.net in order to be included. 

❖ Please see the below posters regarding upcoming events for the King’s coronation 
weekend: 
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